
Town of Hammond Planning Meeting Monday, July 7th, 2025 

Meeting called to order at 7:45 pm by Paul Hueg.  

All members were present (plus Bill Drinken).  

Two (2) guests were present. 

Approval of agenda, Weidling/O’Connell 

Minutes from June 2nd, 2025, reviewed and approved with no changes, Miller/Benson 

Requests from the Public for Agenda 

No Requests from the Public. 

Planning Commission Discussion 

Xcel contacted Paul regarding possible rental of the Town Hall for public meetings in the future. 

Xcel is delayed until the end of the year for submitting the application to the PSC. 

Paul will keep on top and is trying to have a presentation at the Towns meeting in July. 

At the next Planning meeting Planning Commission to review Developers Agreement and 
Subdivision Ordinances.  

Chairmans’s Report  

Paul said Angela measured driveways at Sharilyn and submitted suggestions to the engineer. 

Discussed ditch mowing issues, Paul will address with County. County to survey the pine trees on 
160th to determine which will need to be removed for safety concerns. 

Discussed Trailer moved in on 200th Street location. 

Leon Hawkins attended his last meeting as a Planning Board Member and is stepping down. He is 
moving out of the township. Bill Drinken has been appointed to replace and will officially start at 
the August meeting. 

The August meeting to be Monday 8/4/2025. 

Meeting adjourned 8:45 pm, Miller/O’Connell 

Submitted 713/2025 Greg Olson, Planning Secretary 

 

 


